
Request for Proposals 

 

The City of Glasgow has been awarded a Montana Main Street Grant in the amount of $15,000 
by the Montana Department of Commerce for a Wayfinding Plan. 

Contingent upon this award, the City Council is requesting proposals for consultant services to 
design a Wayfinding Plan for Vehicles and Pedestrians for the City of Glasgow.   

Copies of the detailed request for proposal (RFP), including a description of the services to be 
provided by respondents, the minimum content of responses, and the factors to be used to 
evaluate the responses can be obtained by contacting Stacey Amundson, City Clerk-Treasurer, 
319 3rd St. South, Glasgow, Montana 59230, Phone 406-228-2476 Ext. 1, or by email 
cityofglasgowmt@hotmail.com, reference in the subject line: Wayfinding Plan 

All responses to the detailed RFP must be submitted by Friday February 16, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. to 
Stacey Amundson, City Clerk-Treasurer, 319 3rd Street South, Glasgow, Montana, 59230 

 

Stacey Amundson 

 

Publish:  January 18, 2018 
     

mailto:cityofglasgowmt@hotmail.com

